

Building Strong Families ... One Child at a Time.

**Board of Directors** 

November 13, 2019

Officers

Chairman Jeffrey Woodin

Mr. Cecil Pruitt Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Dr.

Vice Chair Melissa Dunlap

Chantilly, VA 20151

Treasurer Steve Devitt

Dear Mr. Pruitt,

Secretary

Thank you so much for your ongoing support of The Florida Center for Early Childhood, and for your sponsorship of our 32<sup>nd</sup> annual fundraiser, The Winter Gala:

JoAnn Spiegel

Once Upon a Time. Your Platinum Sponsorship of \$5,000 is helping local children and families, who need intensive therapy, have a "happily ever after." Because of you, they are receiving the life-changing services they need to truly reach their full potential.

Members:

With *one out of every four* young children at risk of a developmental delay or disability,

Anne Bouhebent Doug Holder Larry Lawman Emmalee Legler Scott Pinkerton Amber Slayton Olga Strelkov

> therapeutic programs are more important than ever before. At The Florida Center, children with special needs learn to overcome their challenges and reach for success. Parents also benefit, acquiring the knowledge necessary to nurture healthy development and strong families.

President and CEO Kathryn Shea, LCSW

> Thank you again for all you do for The Florida Center and our community! We are so ive!

Sincerely,

President & CEO

Kristen Theisen

Chief Development Officer

The Florida Center for Early Childhood is a registered 501 c3 organization and receives 100% of all contributions. The full amount of your \$5,000 contribution on 11/11/2019, for sponsorship of the 32st Annual Winter Gala, is tax-deductible as no goods and services were exchanged in return. Please keep this document for your records.















